SWANSEA TOWN COUNCIL TELECONFERENCE – GENERAL MEETING DECEMBER 21, 2020 4:10 PM

ATTENDANCE

Mayor Jerald Sanders
Mayor Pro-tem Woodrow Davis
Councilwoman Linda Butler
Councilman Michael Luongo
Councilwoman Doris Simmons

The Swansea Town Council was called to order via Mayor Jerald Sanders at 300 West Third Street, Swansea, SC 29160. All Media notifications were notified and appropriate posting at Town Hall, Police Department and the Website. Council was then led in prayer by Councilman Woodrow Davis.

Mayor wished all a Merry Christmas and a prosperous New Year for 2021.

MAYOR AND COUNCIL COMMENTS

Mayor Sanders and Councilwoman Simmons attended Swansea High School event with a presentation regarding students and business entities. How they could work with the school on various events and jobs.

Councilwoman Simmons indicated the information was good for businesses in the town if they needed extra help. There are students they are trying to place on part time jobs to learn how to deal with people. Its good training and promote students to help employers.

Mayor reiterated it was a good program, whereas Nu Cor is already partnering with the school program. The town will communicate with the school further.

Councilman Luongo questioned if town attorney was present.

Sidney Evering acknowledged his attendance.